
Village of Downs, IL-Residential Garbage and Recycling Contract Bid Letting 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on January 5, 2012, bids will begin to be 
accepted and reviewed for the residential garbage and recycling services contract 
for the Village of Downs.  The current contract is set to expire on April 30, 2012. 
This community of approximately 340 residences requires weekly service for 
garbage, and recycling as well as public building services. Bid award will take 
place following the town meeting on April 5, 2012. For further information or 
submission of bids, please contact Trustee Mike Sumner at the Village Hall.  
 
Village of Downs Village Hall 
211 South Seminary Street 
Downs, Illinois 61736-0018 
309-378-3221 


